
Cantara Campout a success (2023) 

Had an awesome get together earlier this month for members of both Friends of 
Simpson Desert and Friends of Great Victoria Desert at Cantara Homestead in the 
Coorong - heaps of open space to camp plus a fabulous fire pit (we brought our own 
wood with Peter and Margaret bringing some massive logs that burnt for 24 hours). 

For those who have some energy to burn a clamber over the sand dunes to the 
ocean is well worth it.  

A great way to connect with members who may not be able to get to working bee 
any more as well as meeting new members and sharing ideas and experiences of 
both of our groups as we work in different areas of South Australia. 

The Homestead and surrounding grounds get a bit of TLC while we are there - some 
weeding and general maintenance in appreciation of being able to use the facilities. 

A resounding YES to hold this campout again at Cantara in earlyish April next year. 

Here are some of the photos from the weekend 

•  

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=615205410652653&set=pcb.615206103985917&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWX4hiMMPfOOduKGSa-q8iUDiDkzmdJICGEfp8Tw7MvBHeepw9TvKJHdlYsbABGVBz7xw5YQ40qs7dksBIB5O97FLBJxSQq3Gc-iJPfCgPjlgfCea7O9buoUXctPN16iaiE2sJ35WkLJ4TGHFuI69qt54OODn7MY4hmUd67CLx95-p6oGCec3RiGcbLuxSRzyU&__tn__=*bH-R
https://www.friendsofthesimpsondesert.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/2023-Homestead-1024x768.jpg
https://www.friendsofthesimpsondesert.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/2023-group-1024x768.jpg
https://www.friendsofthesimpsondesert.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/2023-group-3.jpg
https://www.friendsofthesimpsondesert.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/2023-sand-dune-walk.jpg

